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Ms. Billie Pirner Garde, Director
Environmental Whistleblower Clinic Agg i ggg
Government Accountability Project
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-86-435

Dear Ms. Garde:

This is in response to your letter dated June 9, 1986, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), records regarding sabotage
or malicious acts at the Comanche Peak nuclear power plant from March 1984 to
the present.

The one document as described on the enclosed appendix is now available for
public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR) in file
F01 A-86-435 under your name.

Sincerely
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Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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Re: F01A-86-435

APPENDIX
Document in FDRTiTE F01A-86-435

1. 05/07/86 Morning Report - Region IV

f
1
|

|

|
|

|


